
 

 

Promoting a Safer Church 

Policy 

The Diocese of Salisbury accepts and adopts in full the contents of The Church of England’s 
Safeguarding Policy for children, young people and adults, “Promoting a Safer Church”. 
 
We will work towards implementing all its requirements by linking this to the Safeguarding 
Objectives and reviewing them annually at the Diocesan Safeguarding Management Group 
meetings. 
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